ADVERTISEMENT – INVITATION FOR BIDS


Notice is hereby given that the Mississippi Department of Marine Resources (MDMR) is seeking sealed bids for construction of the Beach Storm Water Outfalls – Phase I (the “Project’). The solicitation number is RFx 3160002662. The Project is a solicitation by MDMR as Phase 1 for upgrades to the infrastructure system and beautification of the beach storm water outfalls along Highway 90.  

Detailed specifications and Invitation for Bids documents may be obtained from the following location:

Covington Civil and Environmental, LLC
2510 14th Street, Ste. 1010
Gulfport, MS 39501
or email at julie@ccellc.us. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]An optional pre-bid meeting will be held at 1:00 p.m. CST on Thursday, January 3, 2019 at the Mississippi Department of Marine Resources, Bolton State Office Building, 1141 Bayview Ave., Biloxi, MS 39530 in the auditorium. 

Bids may be submitted by hand delivery or mail to Rick Kinnard, Procurement Director, MDMR, 1141 Bayview Avenue, Biloxi, MS  39530, or through the MAGIC Portal at: http://www.dfa.ms.gov/dfa-offices/mmrs/mississippi-suppliers-vendors/ no later than 2:00 pm CST, Thursday, January 17, 2019.  The bid opening will occur at 2:00 pm, Thursday, January 17, 2019.

The MDMR reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any informalities.







